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Region X
DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY

Fr. William F. Masterson, S.J. Avenue,
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Memorandum No. 6 i , s. 2019

ATTENDANCE TO THE FIRST VALIDATION OF THE DRAFT OF THE
PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS FOR SCHOOL HEADS AND SUPERVISORS

To: Lorebina C. Carrasco,OIC-CID Chief

Sol P. Aceron, EPS-CID Anita M. Gochuco, PSDS
Eulogio R. Suaner, Jr., EPS-SGOD Cynthia V. Yanez, PSDS
Shirley A. Merida, PSDS Anita M. Gomez, PSDS

Romeo S. Tambeling, PSDS Jinky M. Arnejo, PSDS

Margie G. Andrade, PSDS Milagros P. Recamadas, PSDS
Marife A. Ramos, PSDS Porferio P. Padinit, Jr., P4
Arnold P. Tejero, P4 Maria Lodel C. Daabay, P4
Marlon Francis C. Serina, P3 Celso L. Pagulon, P3
Emmanuel B. Alingig, P3 Annabelle J. Lariba, P3
Angelito U. Felisilda, P2 Sylvio Carciller, P2

Evelyn Q. Sumanda, P1 Charlyn Baylon, P1

Maria Cristina Ganas, P1 Madel Magallano, P1

Gemma Ehel B. Ong, P1 Jinnefer Espina, P1

Jerry P. Taruc, P1 Dinah Zoraida Zamora, Asst. P2
Paul Y. Badon, H3 Johanna Ruby L. Presente,HT2
Ceryll Celetaria, HT1 Rowena Concepcion, SIC

This Division

1. In reference to DM-PFO-2018-00101 dated February 1, 2019, the Department
of Education-Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational Development
(BHROD) and Philippine Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) will
conduct a survey in DepEd-Region X as part of the first validation of the draft
on reviewing and re-developing the current professional standards for School
Heads and Supervisors.

2. Thus, you are hereby directed to attend the above-mentioned activity on
February 19, 2019 at Limketkai Luxe Hotel, Lapasan, Cagayan de Oro City.

8:00am - 12:00nn School Heads

1:00pm - 5:00pm Supervisors

3. For your information and strict compliance.
- z;el / .
JONATHAN S. DELA PENA, Ph.D.,CESQ V

Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: None

Reference: DM-PF0O-2018-00101

To be indicated in the Perpetual index under the following subjects:

SGOD CID SCHOOL HEADS PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS

ompetence. Dedication. Optimism
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education |

MEMORANDUM
DM-PFO-2018-0°!9|

TO: Dr. Diosdado San Antonio, Regional Director, DepEd Region IV-A

Dr. Gilbert Sadsad, Regional Director, DepEd Region V

Dr. Ma. Gemma Ledesma, Regional Director, DepEd Region VI
Dr. Juliet Jeruta, Regional Director, DepEd Region VII

Dr. Ramir Uytico, Regional Director, DepEd Region VIII \
Dr. Arturo Bayocot, Regional Director, DepEd Region X

Dir. Wilfredo Cabral, Regional Director, DepEd NCR

FROM: JES@?R‘_{.ATEO
Undersecretary

SUBJECT: First validation of the draft standards for school heads, and
for supervisors

DATE: 01 February 2019

The Department of Education - Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational
Development (BHROD) and the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP)
are working with the Philippine National Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) on
reviewing and re-developing the current professional standards for school
heads/principals, and developing the professional standards for supervisors. This project
is supported by the Basic Education Sector Transformation Program (BEST). At this stage

of the project, the draft standards have already been written and are now ready to be
subjected to its first validation. -

In connection with this, the BHROD and RCTQ will be conducting a survey in your

respective regions. Attached is the schedule of activities and number of needed
participants.

- HROD at (02) 470-66 '
earl.losxm@deped.gov.ph and eﬁka..daz@deped.gov.ph. i 30 or
Thank you.




